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May 11, 2005

Mahesh Pandey

Lalpur Village, Post Atrauli
Hardoi District 
Uttar Pradesh, India
Dear Mahesh, 

Asha for Education, Washington DC chapter is pleased to support your fellowship based on the nomination and application approved for support by Asha fellowship group and subsequent thorough review by Asha DC chapter. Our group at Asha DC has approved support in the amount of $2700 per year, renewed annually as per the Asha fellowship group guidelines. We also wish to provide additional $300 for your travel expenses. Funds in the amount of $3000 for one-year support are being released to Asha India Trust for the term May 20, 2005 to May 20, 2006.

This fellowship support is to allow you to focus on your work on region’s development through education, income generation, site visits, right to information, projects development and coordination, Asha administrative work, and other relevant activities as you deem fit in the interest of Asha for Education. By close participation with you, our chapter stands to gain from your perspective on the issues of the underprivileged and the marginalized communities that you work with. We are confident that your work will make a substantial impact on the region’s overall development.

I have been assigned as the steward for this fellowship. It is the responsibility of the steward to obtain such documents from you in a manner convenient to you. This will help us review the progress of your work on an annual basis for renewed support. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via my email sirish_ashadc@hotmail.com or by phone.  Please sign and return this letter to Asha DC.

Thank you,

___________________________________Signed by Vidyut Tarkas, Treasurer

for, Sirish Agarwal
Fellowship Steward

Asha for Education, DC Chapter

Address for Sirish: 5700 Brewer House Cir Apt 101

Rockville MD 20852, USA

Phone: 001-703-725-9105

____________________________________

Signed and dated by Mahesh Pandey
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